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Province of BC Provides Funding for Infrastructure Upgrades for Environmental Protection 
 

 
 

City of Terrace to receive $5m from Critical Community Infrastructure Fund 
 
The City of Terrace is set to receive $5 million from the Province of BC, via the Critical Community 
Infrastructure Fund. This funding will be used to assist the City of Terrace in meeting compliance 
standards and remediation work at the closed Terrace Landfill site. 

Funds will be used for treatment upgrades to manage leachate, solid waste and gases. This will lessen 
the risk of contaminated water leaking into the environment while reducing greenhouse gases and 
protecting natural areas for future generations. 

 
"The City of Terrace is excited and welcomes this funding announcement of $5 million to assist in 
the remediation work at the recently closed Terrace Landfill. This work has been identified by our 
staff as a key priority and this funding allows us to undertake other important infrastructure 
work/capital improvements."- Mayor Bujtas 

 
“We understand that all local governments are facing unexpected challenges as they recover 
from the impacts of the pandemic and deal with global inflationary pressures. We are helping 
the City of Terrace and the Regional District of Kitimat-Stikine to protect the environment and 
ensure public health of residents by investing in this critical community infrastructure.”- Anne 
Kang, Minister of Municipal Affairs 
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